U.S. NAVY PRE-FLIGHT SCHOOL
IOWA CITY, IOWA

September 16, 1942

Dear Dr. Allen,

Recelved your kind letter and was very
glad to hear from you and Mrs. Allen.

Due to circumstances beyond my control
1t will be impossible for Betty and me to vislt you
this weekend. We will make every effort possible to

vislt with you before winter sets 1in.

Wish you success during the coming
basketball season.

Betty wishes to be remembered to you
and Mrs. Allen.

Yours truly
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ELWOOD PITZER
Lieut.(jg),USNR

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
801 Louisians Avenue
Lawrence, Kansas
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